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Engineering & Property
Management

600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte NC 28202-2861 

Please join us for a drop-in (anytime) meeting Thursday, April 6 from 
5:30-7:30 p.m. at Kilborne Park (2600 Kilborne Drive Charlotte NC 
28205).   
 
The project team met with the public in June 2016 to receive feedback 
on improving Kilborne Drive.  Now, come view the proposed design 
concept and tell us what you think.  Your participation is valued and 
important.   
 
The Kilborne Drive Streetscape Project is the first phase of the Old 
Potter Road Trail, identified during the Comprehensive Neighborhood 
Improvement Program Public Engagement Process.  The Kilborne Drive 
Streetscape Project limits are along Kilborne Drive, from Eastway Drive to 
Elkin Lane.  The intent of improvements will be to, where possible, provide 
better pedestrian crossings, traffic calming, buffered bicycle lanes and 
landscaping. 

For more information please contact the Engineering & Property 
Management Project Manager Mark Grimshaw at 704-619-4333 
or mgrimshaw@charlottenc.gov.  Subscribe for updates by visiting 
CharlotteFuture.com/Central or texting “charmeck cnip1” to 468-311. 
 
City of Charlotte does not discriminate on the basis of disability.  We will 
provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative formats, 
and reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to persons with 
disabilities upon request.  Anyone requiring accommodations should contact 
Mark Grimshaw as early as possible so that arrangements can be made. 
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